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Dear Parents 

On behalf of the staff I would like to thank you for 

your continued support over the past term and wish you 

all an enjoyable and relaxing Easter. Hopefully, the 

weather will improve! 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR ALL PUPILS AT 12NOON 

TOMORROW (Friday 8th April). 

There will be no school dinner tomorrow. 

 

Summer Term 

The Summer Term begins on Monday 25th April. 

Breakfast Club will be available from 

8:15am each morning. Please book online 

using school money. 

Breakfast Club will be returning to the Nursery Area 

after Easter. Please bring pupils to the Nursery door 

each morning. 

 

 ‘Little Munchkins’ after school care will continue until 

6:00pm each day next term. Contact directly to book 

your child’s place ( 07766526598) 

 

After School Clubs 

Activity NI are offering Science club and Multisports 

next term. Please see attached leaflet.  

Book your child’s place online at: 

https://activityni.coordinate.cloud/project/29766 

 

Burns Soccer are offering Football and Dance. Please 

complete the attached leaflets and return to school 

with payment as soon as possible. 

 

Information on teacher-led clubs will be sent out at the 

beginning of next term. 

 

UNIFORM……Now that the weather has improved and 

children are taking their jumpers off, please ensure 

that they are clearly named as it is very hard to trace 

an item otherwise.   

Summer uniform may be worn next term. This includes: 

Girls: Blue checked dress, white socks 

Boys; Grey shorts, school polo shirt 

Black shoes only should be worn. 
 
 
 

 
COVID 
The Education Authority has informed me of changes 

which can take place next term in schools. These are as 

follows: 

- No outdoor or indoor bubbles  

- Staggered breaks and lunches will end  

- Masks will not be required to be worn by staff. 

 

We hope to be able to hold events again in school next 

term where parents can attend. These will include 

Sports Day and P.7 Leaver’s assembly. We are all very 

excited about this return to a more normal way of life 

again.  
 
Huggy Wuggy 

I have been made aware that a character named ‘Huggy 

Wuggy’ is being viewed by some of our pupils online on 

YouTube and Tik Tok. This character is a teddy bear 

with razor sharp teeth who tries to hug you and kill 

you. It features in some videos with songs and 

animation designed to be upsetting and creepy. Because 

of its name it is able to infiltrate firewalls and filters.  

Please be vigilant around what your child is watching 

online. 

 

Nursery / P.1 Places for September 2022 

Parents can log onto the EA portal on 28th April to 

discover the outcome of their application for a place in 

Nursery or Primary One. We will also send out letters 

to all successful applicants on 28th April. 
 

PTF Meeting: Tuesday 3rd May 2022 at 7:00pm 

 

School Money 

Please remember to book all dinners for the week 

ahead by midnight on Sunday night. Free school dinners 

must also be booked online. 

 

School is closed on Monday 2nd May 

_______________________________________ 
Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any 

other matter please contact 
 

apoots468@c2kni.net                   A.Poots (Principal) 
 

 

 

https://activityni.coordinate.cloud/project/29766

